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Shelburne Legion news

	Congratulations to Philip Norris for coming in 1st place in the Crock Pot Cook Off.  Wayne Orvis was 2nd and Linda Orvis was

3rd.  Karaoke was a great success, Darla came in first Carol Ann Gundy came in 2nd, Sandra Cormier came in 3rd.  Euchre during

the day and Bingo in the evenings on Mondays. This Thursday the 20th The Ladies Auxiliary are having another luncheon, with

Spaghetti and Meat Balls with Garlic Bread on the Menu, all for $7. The bar will open at noon on that day. This Friday night the

21st is Wing Night with entertainment by the Pedestrians. Wings will be served in our upper hall as our Cadets will be preparing for

their Shooting Competition on Saturday the 22nd in the lower hall. Good Luck Cadets. The branch will be holding Public Speaking

on the 23rd, good luck to all of those involved. February 25 is our next General Meeting at 7:30 p.m.
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